
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 10-02-2023 

Notice 

It is hereby informed to all the students of Department of Business 

Administration that the department has arranged a Parent Teacher 

Interaction / Meeting on 12
th

 February, 2023 (Sunday) from 5:00 

pm to 6 pm in virtual / online mode. So for the said reason, all the 

parents of the students of Department of Business Administration 

are hereby informed to attend the said meeting virtually.  

** Note: The meeting link and other details will be sent to you on 

the day of meeting.  

 

 

____________________ 

Sharmili Chakraborty 

Assistant Professor & Head 

Department of Business Administration 

Holy Cross College 


